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Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee                                  2025/05/26 

  
 
 

REPORT 2 - 2025 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee presents its second report for 

2025 and recommends: 

 

PCHCD-0002-2025 

1. That the request to alter 18 John Street South (Ward 1), as per the memorandum from 

John Dunlop, Manager of Indigenous Relations, Heritage & Museums, dated April 22, 

2025, be approved with the following conditions;  

2. That the Port Street West elevation be more symmetrical with regards to the roof line; 

3. That the parking and curb cut on Port Street West be identified on the site plan; and 

4. That if SDL (simulated divided lite) windows are employed, they have clear and proper 

muntins on both sides of the windows 
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